
Greenwell Point Public School 

NEWSLETTER 
‘School Motto – Growing and Learning Together’ 

Phone:  444 71379                 Fax:  444 71550                      email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                  6th August,  2012                            Term 3 Week 4 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Many thanks to the parents who came to our Education Week Open Day last week. Thank you also to the 
teachers who organised the children and to the staff who cooked the BBQ. I hope you enjoyed your afternoon at 
school.  
 
Congratulations to the children who attended the Mogo excursion. Not only were they praised for their behav-
iour by the guides but also by the bus driver when we arrived back at school. I hope the children shared with 
you their knowledge, gained from the day. I attended the goldfields and was very impressed by the experience.  
 
This Friday we are joining with Terara school to have some friendly Olympic competition. All children will be ex-
pected to participate and it will be designed to include everyone. 
 
Putting a newsletter together each week takes some organisation and so does answering the phone when  par-
ents haven’t read their newsletter. The newsletter is our most reliable communication with you. Please check 
your child’s bag each Monday and know what is happening.  
 
Best wishes to the children who will be representing our school at the district athletics carnival. Run like the 
wind and throw the shot put harder than anyone else.  
 
Yours in education at a small school making a big difference. 
Kate Murphy 
 
 
OLYMPIC GAMES FUN DAY  
Greenwell Point Public School will be hosting an Olympic Games Fun Day this Friday.  These games will be 
conducted at the Gordon Ravell Oval in Greenwell Point and we will be competing against Terara Public 
School.  The day will start at 9:30am and conclude at 2:30pm.  All students are to bring their recess and lunch 
with them and that there will be NO CANTEEN on this day.  Students will be required to wear running shoes 
and a hat throughout the day.  
 
CANTEEN NEWS 
There will be NO CANTEEN held this Friday because of the Olympic Fun Day. 
 
WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
There will be a whole school assembly this Thursday at 2pm in the school hall.  The day has been changed  
because of the Olympics Fun Day.   
 

SPORT 
DISTRICT ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
Best wishes to Lachlan Kaszonyi in both the 11 years 100 and 200 mt race, Zoe Milakovic in the 12 years shot 
put, Courtney Cash in the 11 years shot put and Elouise Hindman in the 11years shot put.  These students will 
be representing the district carnival this Friday 10th August.   Good luck and please don’t forget money and 
notes to the office by this Thursday. 

 
 

DATES TO REMEMBER   
AUGUST 
10 District Athletics Carnival 
10 Whole school Olympics Games Fun Day with Terara Public School 
19 Whole school assembly starting at 2pm in the school hall 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Some photos taken at the Mogo        
excursion. 


